
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
January 29, 2024

Math
Last week, we learned how to
count by 2s, even though we
already knew the song. We
are getting better at skip

counting all the way through
our 10s. This week, we will

learn how to add 10s together
as well as review previous
concepts we have learned.

Praise the Lord, and let all that
is within me, bless His holy

name!

We reached our goal for our Eagle
Fund with your prayers and

donations! Thank you! But that
doesn’t mean we are done. Donate
for your scholar’s class and get their

class a free dress pass for your
scholar.

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

Phonics and
Literature

For the last 2 weeks, we have studied
the letter “r”, and I think we have it

cemented in our brains! This week, we
will learn the letter “f”, read some fun

and fabulous books, and try a frittata on
Friday. We might even touch a

(previously) live fish, just for fun! Show
and tell should be something that starts
with the letter “f”. Our red words this
week aredown, from, he, look, now,

out, and sun.

Science

Last week, we studied about
the planet Earth and how it
revolves around the sun and
it rotates on its axis. We also
studied Mars. This week, we
will study Jupiter and Saturn.

Scholars especially love
these planets because of
their large size and the
mystery of the rings.

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

For Thine is the kingdom and
the power and the glory
forever and ever. Amen.

“[Holy women] were submissive to

their own husbands, like Sarah, who

obeyed Abraham and called him her

master. You are her daughters if you

do what is right and do not give way

to fear.” 1 Peter 3:5-6

History
Last week, we heard about
the New Kingdom of Egypt
and the various kings who
ruled. This week, we will

learn about Moses from the
historical standpoint and the
Phoenicians who invented
used lye and made purple
dye out of snail shells.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around
the corner. Call the office to
register your child for all the
exciting things happening this

summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll
for the coming year and space is

limited!

Religious Studies
Last week, we heard about

Jesus changing water into wine,
calling His disciples, and not

being liked by the people of His
own hometown. This week, we
will explore some miracles that

Jesus performed, such as
healing a paralyzed man,

calming a storm, and raising a
little girl from the dead. We will

learn that miracles are
something that God performs so

that we can glorify Him!

100th Day Presentations on
Monday, January 29th, right
after morning Matins (about

8:30).

We are so excited about celebrating
the 100th day of school on Monday!
We will play games, have a special
treat, and make different things that

show how awesome 100 is!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2F6ctp6mrx&data=05%7C01%7Cbprestwood%40oslschool.org%7C1c04208ccca548d99f0f08dbd7003f33%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638340168305744092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgjpbeWtFCLaMrFXFqCe%2BX%2BdYuunnlM4msSjB011%2Flc%3D&reserved=0



